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Lifeline Partnership has had a fantastic summer and start to the fall

season full of amazing events. This newsletter highlights what we
have done and what is to come for the Lifeline!

Lifeline Partnership has been busy ramping up our

outreach with local agencies, schools, and agencies to

obtain partnerships in programming along with volunteers.

We have grown exponentially within the past 2 years and

our focus is on providing excellent programming along with

having the necessary volunteers to bring our plans to

fruition.

You will see in the newsletter that Lifeline has been busy

and having a great time doing so.



Past Events

Cheers to 70 Years

Social Media Group

We celebrated 70 years of

Lifeline Partnership this July!

We enjoyed food, treats,

games, and dancing. It was

exciting seeing our

community come together to

celebrate our

accomplishments.

We have continued our social

media group this summer.

Attendees have continued to

learn about internet safety,

social media literacy, and

taking breaks from

technology. We have fun each

week learning and playing

Jeopardy!



Past Events

Summer Picnic

Board Appreciation

We celebrated our

incredible board with a

Christmas in July themed

celebration. We had

themed treats, games, and

crafts! We appreciate all

our board does for the

organization & the people

we support.

We couldn’t have asked for

better weather or a better

group of people to spend the

afternoon with. All delved into

the final summer hurrah with

activities, music, and food.



Voter Education
Lifeline and DC Project ACTION!
along with the League of Women
Voters and the DC Board of
Elections registered attendees to
vote, provided information about
the voting process, educated
attendees about voting
accommodations, and distributed
information about the presidential
and state candidates and their
disability advocacy.

Lifeline Partnership wished a
bittersweet farewell to our 2
amazing Event, Social Media,
and Marketing Summer Interns,
Alex Loux and Jane Pinsky.
Thank you Alex and Jane for
everything you accomplished
this summer! We hope you have
a great school year and look
forward to seeing you at future
Lifeline events! 

Intern Farewell



Halloween Dance
A “spooktacular” time was
had at our Halloween dance.
There were plenty of
costumes, games, music, and
dancing. Our costume
contest winners were
awarded to Cruella and her
two Dalmation puppies. DJ
Buck 50 was amazed with our
communities energy,
musicality, and dance moves.

Lifeline Partnership’s Harvest
Festival was a smashing success!
We could not have done this
event on such a grand scale
without our generous sponsors.
The afternoon was filled with
games, pumpkin decorating,
arts and crafts, balloon art, face
painting, raffles, smiles, and so
much more!

Harvest Festival



Development

Lifeline continues with our fundraising efforts, which
help us put on our incredible events and encourage
the growth and friendship among teens and adults
with developmental disabilities in our community.
We appreciate your continued support and are
grateful for your ongoing generosity that is
necessary to support our immense growth in
attendance this past season. 

Lifeline has received grant monies to continue with
our Healthy Body Cooking classes that will begin
January 2025. We are eager to bring this much
needed skill and body mindfulness to our
constituents.

Lifeline has submitted a grant proposal to assist with
the expansion of our Faith and Friends community-
based spiritual programming. 

Thank you again for all you have and continue to do
for Lifeline Partnership and the people we support
Mary



What’s Next

November 2, 2024 - Sing Praise Service! 

(2:00 - 3:00 PM) (In-person Event)

Join us at First Trinity for our Sing Praise

Service. We will complete an activity and a

snack will be served following the service.

ASL interpreter provided.​

November 9, 2024 - Turkey Trot

(12:00-2:00 PM)  (In-person Event)

Join us for an activity filled afternoon!​

There will be something for EVERYONE!

A variety of activities from brain,

movement, and friendly competition!

RSVP to Mary Bees

Director@LifelinePartnership.org

202-628-4819

mailto:Director@LifelinePartnership.org

